
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board

PUBLIC NOTICE: 
CLEANUP PROGRAM SITE CASE

442 B Street (T10000021372) 
442 B STREET, YUBA CITY, SUTTER COUNTY

Central Valley Water Board staff (Staff) has opened a Cleanup Program Site (SCP) 
case for the discharge of metals, pesticides, herbicides, and petroleum at this currently 
vacant property. The City of Yuba City (Yuba City) is continuing to investigate these 
discharges. This property has been vacant since 1990. In the past, the property was 
used for chemical storage, fruit packing/canning, and maintenance of freight trucks. A 
map showing the location of this property is provided at the end of this notice.

Yuba City’s investigation of this property is being funded by an Equitable Community 
Revitalization Grant (ECRG) administered by the Department of Toxic Substances 
Control’s (DTSCs) Office of Brownfields. Staff is working cooperatively with Yuba City, 
DTSC, and Yuba City’s environmental consultant, EKI Environment & Water, Inc. (EKI), 
to test soil and groundwater at the property to determine the extent of the contaminants 
discharged to the property. Once the extent of the contamination has been determined, 
Yuba City and EKI will develop a plan to cleanup the property and return it to beneficial 
use for the community.

EKI is currently working to propose investigation field work necessary to test soil and 
groundwater at the property. EKI anticipates beginning investigation field work in 
November 2024. EKI anticipates completing this work in June 2025. Additional cleanup 
field work will follow. The start date of cleanup field work has not yet been determined.

Central Valley Water Board staff is providing this notice to inform the community 
surrounding the property that a SCP case has been opened and that activity on the 
property will increase with the start of the investigation field work. Yuba City will provide 
additional public notices regarding the property as work progresses. Please call or email 
the Central Valley Water Board contact listed on this notice if:

· You would like more information about this property or the investigation of the 
property.

· If you believe the contaminants discharged to this property are impacting you or 
your property.
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FOR MORE INFORMATION

You can obtain additional information on the State Water Resources Control Board’s 
GeoTracker website (http://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/).

Please contact Kate Sjoberg with the Central Valley Water Board if you have any 
comments or questions about this Public Notice or the 442 B Street property:

Kate Sjoberg 
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board
364 Knollcrest Drive, Suite 205 
Redding, CA 96002 
(530) 224-3218
kate.sjoberg@waterboards.ca.gov

NOTICE TO THE HEARING IMPAIRED

TDD users can obtain information about this case by using the California State Relay 
Service (800) 735-2929 to reach a Public Participation Specialist. Ask them to contact 
the Central Valley Water Board at (916) 464-3291 regarding the Public Notice for the 
442 B Street Cleanup Program Site case.

http://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/
http://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/
mailto:kate.sjoberg@waterboards.ca.gov


Site Map:  442 B Street (T10000021372) 
  442 B Street, Yuba City, Sutter County

Legend: 442 B Street site boundary
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